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A freeze on property taxes is needed to assist senior citizens. Out cost of living is 

rising generally, including the prices of food, fuel, and prescription drugs.  Social 

security payments have been lowered in the past, and Medicare in addition to 

Medicaid are under-funded and may be cut further. 


